
Parent Letter 

Regarding Mentoring

Date

Dear Parents:

I want to tell you how pleased I am to have your participation and support for the Academy Program.  As you may know, our success is based on a very strong three-way partnership between state, schools/district, and industry.

Your student has been introduced to a volunteer who will act as a friend in business for the year.  The mentor’s role is as follows:

Serve as a guide, friend and professional role model;

Represent a local company and provide experience from the workplace;

Help create a positive change in a student’s life, goals and future by offering exposure to their workplace;

Provide education, career and cultural experiences.

The mentor will spend from one-to-four hours each month with your student.  This may be in phone conversation, at school or at any number of activities such as lunch, company tours, concerts, etc.

I encourage you to get to know this volunteer and to build another successful three-way partnership between you, your child and his/her industry mentor.  If you have any questions, please call me at:

Sincerely,


